
 

 
Wednesday 17th January 2023  

  
Year 5 –Secondary Science Day  

  
  

Dear Parents/ Carers,   
  
This half term, the children in Year 5 will have the opportunity to take part in a ‘science day’ 
along with the other Trust primary schools, at Heron Hall. This is an exciting chance for our 
children to use the secondary school science labs to further develop their science learning. 
This will not only support your child’s current science learning, but also prepare them for 
the future as they get to experience science as a secondary student.  
  

Details are as follows-  
  
Date:              Tuesday 30th January 2024  
  
Time:               10am to 2pm.  
  
Place:   Heron Hall Academy  
  
Cost:  Free  
  
Lunch:  Children will have a packed lunch provided by school.  
  
Travel: Children will travel by public transport (bus).  
  
                        
Full school uniform must be worn.  
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mrs Salik  
KS1 Teaching and Learning Lead and Science Lead  

  

 


